
Minutes of January 12, 2010  
 
In Attendance:  Becky Moul, Cathy Gombas and Scott Carbee. 
Absent: Sara Cox and Paul Ellis 
 
Meeting opened at 7:15pm 
 
We just left the CIP meeting. CIP informed us they would not support a phased plan, as suggested by 
the Selectmen, but would support an all work done in one year plan. We informed the CIP we had not 
rec’d any bids as of yet and therefore had not bottom line cost of the total project. We did ask for 
$8000 to be put in the Transfer Station CIP fund for the asphalt quote we had in front of us from 
Webber. This would cover the cost of the 2 small cement pads. We don’t know when they will decide but 
it will be by our next meeting in February. 
Two contractors have been to the TS with the prints to check things out. Hopefully we will receive a bid. 
 
Becky to speak with Sherry about putting it out to bid again, Union leader and Monadnock Ledger. 
 
Becky Reported that Household Hazardous Waste has $0 in the budget this year as the Selectmen 
support an every other year program and removed all funds from that line item for this year. Scott 
motions we stay firm and take the vote before the town. Cathy seconds, all in favor. 
 
We need to prepare presentation for Town Meeting on HWD. We should look for the support of the 
Conservation Commission as they were the ones to begin HWD. Becky to ask Betsy H to put the WDC on 
their next agenda on Feb. 1. We also need to do a better job advertising. Have 3 signs made from the 
Bureau of Prisons that say Household Hazardous Waste Day, Saturday, September  _______.  Place 
them at Pleasant Pond Road, Poor Farm Road (in town) and Transfer Station.   
 
Becky announced that we had a recycling rate of 57.6%. Becky motions we have a Happy Dump Day 
sometime this summer. Cathy seconds, all in favor. We will work on this during the spring.  
 
September 17, 2008 are the minutes that deal with what is and isn’t acceptable to go into the CD 
container. It does say we can put shingles in there as residents. 
 
Minutes of December 8, 2009. Scott motions to accept with one change (1 million gallons of water to 3 
million gallons of water). Cathy seconds, all in favor. 
 
Next Meeting is February 9, 2010; 7:00 pm at Town Offices Meeting Room.  
 
Scott motions to adjourn.  Cathy seconds, all in favor. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:07 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Becky Moul 
 
 


